
 
 
UP Chapter Meeting Notes 
10/30/07 1:00-1:30 
 
No officers were present. 
 
Current Chair 2007:  Jack Penegor 
Vice Chair 2007 (to be Chair 2008):  Tom Seablom  
 
 
Present:  Bernie Hubbard, Dean Reid, Bill Cook, Maria Janowiak, Brenda Owen, 
Les Holman, Martha Sjogren, Todd Miller 
 
Possible people to contact for Vice Chair 2008: 
 
• Jim Schmierer 
• Dean Reid 
 
Discussed Spring 2008 Meeting: 
Probably Houghton, probably March or April 
 
• Tech transfer (MTU/MSU) 
• Fuels for Schools/Wood Links 
• Bio-energy 
• Changing markets 
• Northern Hardwood research (Dukes) 
• Organize with Forest Guild? 
 
Maria volunteered to help a ton with setting up Spring meeting.  She has contacts 
with Xi Sigma Pi and Forest Guild and will let us know if it would be 
possible/desireable to coordinate with them. 
 
 
 
 
 


